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Highlight His Word “For you did form my inward parts; You did knit me together in my 
mother’s womb.”  Psalm 139:13

Pregnancy Care Center Needs List
Please pray and consider these needs.

• Paper Towels • Printer Paper
• Baby Lotion • Diapers (newborn, size 4, 5 & 6)

• Thermometers • Infant Tylenol

For 2024’s first quarter, we want to highlight one of our staff 
members, Katelyn McNeil. Katelyn has been part of our staff 
as our Admin Assistant since September 2023. She is the first 
smiling face people see in our center. She works at our front 
desk and helps get clients checked in, assists our monthly 
shoppers, runs our scheduling, manages our store, helps 
volunteers, answers our phone, and much more. With her 
social work education, community resource knowledge, and 
ability to multi-task, Katelyn has been a great fit for this role. 
We appreciate her dedication and willingness to go above and 

beyond for our clients and other staff members. Katelyn has lived in the Hickory area 
her whole life and currently resides in Conover, NC with her family. Katelyn and her 
husband, Zach, have been foster/adoptive parents since 2017. The light of Christ shines 
brightly through Katelyn; we are thrilled to have that light present in our center every 
day.

Staff Member Highlight

Check out our Amazon Wish List to stay updated on our 
center’s highest priority needs  https://a.co/dzERm0I



Thank you to Discovery Church for hosting 

our annual Pastors Prayer Breakfast! Thank you to our praying 
pastors!

We celebrated our Social 

Workers in March for National 

Social Work Day!

Thank you to the Red Hat Ladies for the donations! Thank you to everyone who came 
out & to those who orchestrated 

this event behind the scenes!

Sanctity of Human Life 5k 2024!

Thank you to Catawba County 

for inviting us to your Community 
Baby Shower!

We Couldn’t Do It Without You!

Thank you to this amazing community. You give without 
measure, and we are truly thankful for your support.

Our Communications Director & Nurse 

Manager attending the Students for Life 

Newton Potluck!

Thank you to Hickory Masonic Lodge for the donation!

Another baby basket!

Thank you to David Palmberg’s Sunday School Class from Mountain View Baptist Church for your time and dedication to volunteering in 
our center!

2 Highlight His Word “Jesus said, ‘Let the little children come to me and do not hinder 
them, for to such belongs the Kingdom of Heaven.”  Matthew 19:14

Baby Baskets!



Highlight His Word
“For we are his workmanship, created in Christ Jesus for good works, 
which God prepared beforehand, that we should walk in them.”   		
Ephesians 2:10
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2024 First Quarter Statistics
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2024 Honorariums
•	 Edward & Patricia Faron gave in memory of Linda Cooper.

•	 Mr. Robert Nunnaley Jr. gave in memory of Linda Cooper.

•	 Paul & Patricia Lavallee gave in memory of Linda Cooper.

•	 Alan Koehler gave in memory of mother Helen Nelson Koehler.

•	 Stephen J. Cain gave in memory of Andrew Rullman.

•	 Rhonda Wimmer gave in memory of Gordon Johnson.

•	 Alan & Jane Woodward gave in memory of Carole Reising.

•	 Ronnie & Lorette Brittain gave in memory of Thelma Lail.

•	 Alice Brinkley gave in memory Jack Brinkley.

•	 Mr. & Mrs. Christopher Matthews gave in honor of Janet Shores.

We launched our first Capital Campaign event in March!

Thank you to all the staff and 

volunteers who helped make this 

event possible!

Thank you to everyone who came to our Capital Campaign Event!
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